
EXHIBIT 9

Engineering Statement

 This instant application is for a License to cover Construction Permit BPH-19980302IB. The original

application stated that the applied for antenna was to be utilized for auxiliary purposes for KKZN now

KKMR as well as for radio stations KPLX and KBFB. The original application further stated that it was

intended to replace an existing antenna located on Tower #2 of  radio station's KLIF #2 Tower which is part

of that station's directional antenna array.  No changes to the existing transmission lines and/or isolation

devices were made.

It should be noted that radio station KPLX filed for an auxiliary operation utilizing this same

antenna and tower almost simultaneously with the application of KKMR.

Both KKMR and KPLX received construction permits for this installation, both construction

permits (BPH-980302IB and BPH-980302IC respectively) were issued with a condition that a partial proof of

performance was to be conducted on the directional antenna system of radio station KLIF.

In as much as no effect was either anticipated or encountered with the change of only the FM

antenna itself, the Commission was requested to remove this condition from both construction permits.

Figures 1 and 2 are letters to Mrs. Ann Gallagher of the Commissions staff stating this request.

The condition was removed from the KPLX construction permit, however, an error was made and a similar

condition was removed from the KKMR construction permit for a new main site (BPH-19990802IB) and not

the condition on the construction permit for the station's auxiliary site (BPH-980302IB). This error was

brought to the Commission's attention, however a corrected construction permit for KKMR's auxiliary site

was never issued.


